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DBAA ANNUAL MEETING 

February 23, 2018 

President Marty Nathan called the meeting to order at 1:49 pm at the Doubletree 
Perimeter, welcoming members of Unit 253 and guests.   

Marty reported our new Unit 253 is strong financially (financial statements were available 
at the meeting and on the website).   

Marty announced that both print and on-line directories are now available; change of rank 
parties will be held in March; mentoring will take place in May, culminating in the 
Friendship Game at our next sectional. 

Because there were no contested positions, it was not necessary to hold an election. 
New officers and board members are as follows: 

President – Roz Howell 
Vice President – Sue Williams 
Secretary – Melissa Taylor 
Treasurer – Pete Martin 
At-large board members:  Karen Bragman, Tom Drinkard, Vicki Bell, Becky Butler, Jack 
Feagin, Jan Noll, Ram Sankaran 

Marty recognized Sportsperson of the Year, Arnold Hawkins, selected in November. 

Roz Howell presented a gift to Marty to thank him for his service. 

Presentations were made to those receiving Ace of Clubs and Mini-McKenney awards. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 pm. 

Notes: 

Annual Meeting Minutes were Approved by Marty Nathan, 2/24/2018 via gmail 
Melissa Taylor- 2/25/2018 



Roz Howell requested approved minutes be sent to Sue Williams and posted to the 
website. 

 

 


